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3 May 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Summer Mufti Day – Wednesday 13 July 
 
The date of the summer Mufti Day has been changed to Wednesday 13 July.  All proceeds raised will 
be donated to The Bourne Foundation, enhancing the site and equipment for the benefit of all our 
students.   
 

Donations for Mufti Days can be made in advance via our parent online payment system, 
(www.scopay.com or via the Scopay app). This can be found within the Trips and Events section 
of Scopay, under ‘2021/22 Mufti Days’. The total for the year’s Mufti days is £3, if you have already 
paid this amount then there is no further money due for this approaching mufti day. Donations of £1 
can also be paid with cash on the mufti day itself. 
 
If using the automated payment system, please ensure you have paid by three days before the Mufti 
Day.  Tutors will have a list of students who have paid online and will remind students nearer the 
time.  
 

For a donation of £1, students may come to school in their own clothes but are reminded that the 

following items of clothing are not permitted:  

• Flip flops  
• Crop tops or low-cut tops 
• Ripped jeans 
• Very short skirts  
• Hot pants  
• Clothing with controversial images/text  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards 
 
The Bourne Academy 
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